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12th March 2018  

 

 

Dear Parents / Carers  

 

EYFS and KS1 Spring Hat Parade 

 

On Wednesday 28th March, as part of our school tradition of welcoming in 

the Spring, we would like to invite you all to join us in a Spring Hat Parade. This 

year we would like to perform a few songs for you before parading out of the 

Broadway gate, around Garfield Street and back into school via the 

Butcher’s gate. The KS2 children will then be waiting to give us a warm 

welcome back to school before we parade back to the top playground to 

sing one final song for you.  We would be very excited for you all to join us in 

our celebrations, everyone is welcome.  

 

The parade will take place as soon as we have registered all children at the 

beginning of the day and we envisage that it will be finished by 

approximately 9.45am. Younger children are welcome to join us but to ensure 

that all children are able to walk safely on the paths, please can we ask that 

buggies are not brought on the parade, these can be kept in the school 

ground during the festivities.  

 

Please could you help your child to make some form of ‘Spring Hat’ for them 

to wear on the day. Please be as creative as possible. 

 

Thank you  

 
 

Mrs Billingham  

Deputy Headteacher  

 

 
 


